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This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk:   Hafsa & Samuel 

Cotswold:  Gracie & Mia 

Swaledale:  Maddie & Daley 

Teeswater:  Renesmai & Matilda 

Dorset Downs:  Abdur-Rahmaan & Eva 

 

Dalesbred: Hakeem & Bobbi 

Oxford:  Dalton & Katelyne 

Cheviot:  Hamza & Alfie 

Herdwick: Umar & Joshua 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

Thank you so much to 

all those who have 

donated towards 

Children in Need this 

year. So far the school 

has raised a fantastic 

£258 



              

 

School photos final reminder 

Please order your child’s school photos by 20th November. You 

should have received a QR code for your child that will allow 

you to order online. 

Years 3 and 4 have been 

practising balances in 

gymnastics and in science 

they were investigating light. 

Years 1 and 2 have been 

following instructions to 

make bird feeders. These 

have been placed in trees 

around the playground to 

attract wildlife. 

Teeswater class have 

been conducting an 

experiment to see how 

handwashing can stop 

germs spreading. 

Around school this week 

In RE Oxford class have been 

thinking about projects that 

could local communities and will 

vote on the most deserving. 

Reception class 

have been making 

and then eating 

their own bread. 




